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To: Mr.V. Aksenov WANO-MC Directorate  

Sub: Introducing the Iranian Participant  

Dear Sir, 

In reply to your letter No.Out-MC-22/260 dated 31 March 2022, I would like to 

express my appreciation for your invitation and keep you informed that Mr. DAVOUD 

KAVEH (Reactor Shift Supervisor at Bushehr NPP-1) will be our representative for taking 

part in the WANO-MC Training Seminar on “Leadership in Nuclear Industry for Shift 

supervisors” from May 30th to June 4th, 2022 at Balakovo NPP, Russia.  

Please also find enclosed his completed registration form and signed consent to 

data processing as well as the passport copy.  

Your kind collaboration is highly appreciated in advance. 

 

Sincerely yours 

R.Banazadeh  

Bushehr NPP Manager & Managing Director  

                 

 

CC: 

  Mr  

  B. Farzi Chief Engineer Deputy for Production  
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